
November 30, 1963 

Er. J. E. Curry 
Chief of Police 

Sir: 

I have known Jack Ruby for eight years. I have never associated 
with him socially and I have never shared an apartment with him. 

I have never been to his apartment or residence. 

I was not at the City Hall, November 23 or November 24, because 
I was off duty these two days. 

I have not seen Jack Ruby in approximately four or five months. 

Respectful 	ub %tted, 

0James P. Hargis 

RW 
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